
 

 

June 11, 2013, 
 
 
 
Jo Ann Lane 
STEOM Fundraiser Coordinator and Past President 
San Diego Chapter of INCOSE 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lane, 
 
Thank you to you and your committee for supporting our school, Albert Einstein 
Academy Charter School with an INCOSE Foundation grant for $880. We purchased 
the Bodelin Proscope Microscope and a refurbished ipad. We are integrating the 
proscope into our 3rd grade garden program and the science enrichment program. The 
1st graders even got to look at lady bugs and aphids while they released the lady bugs 
into the garden. We are thrilled to have this wonderful piece of equipment. 
 
Here are some pictures taken in the garden. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Guarino, 3rd grade teacher 
Terri Oelrich, Garden Coordinator 
Amy Hooker, Garden Educator



 

 



 

 

 


